

January 23, 2025

City of Capitola Finance Director 420 Capitola Avenue Capitola, Ca 95010

Subject: Capitola-Soquel Chamber Recommendation to Finance Advisory Committee

Dear Jim,

On behalf of the Capitola-Soquel Chamber of Commerce, I am pleased to recommend Leslie Nielsen and Matt Arthur for positions on the Finance Advisory Committee. Both individuals possess exemplary qualifications and bring knowledge and experience that would contribute significantly to the committee's mission of ensuring fiscal responsibility and community-focused decision-making. We believe their combined strengths and commitment to Capitola's growth and well-being would be invaluable.

Thank you for considering these qualified candidates. If you need further information, please feel free to contact me at the Capitola-Soquel Chamber of Commerce at (831) 475-6522 or via email at carrie@capitolachamber.com.

Sincerely,

Carrie Arnone | CEO

Capitola-Soquel Chamber of Commerce